	DWA Club Meeting

Minutes

	 

 

	Date & Time
	8pm 06 Sept 2012
	

	location
	Luna Café and Bar
	

	Meeting called by
	Paul Vlietstra, Club President
	

	Type of meeting
	AGM
	

	Note taker
	Chris Sinclair
	

	Attendees
	Paul Vlietstra, Nathan Taylor, Graeme Evans, Chris Sinclair,  Tony Limburg, George Cooper, Louisa Andrew, Simon Thomas, Alan Taylor, Simon Hall, Durham Throp, Barbara Vlietstra, Jodi Taylor, Harry Carr, Ali Grant,Alan Funnell, Geoff Laverty, David Prior
	

	APOLOGIEs
	Gareth Wood,Ross Monk, Dan Meehan
	

	 
	

	Agenda topics
	

	Minutes of previous meeting

	The minutes of the previous meeting were distributed for review and approved as true and correct.

Moved: Chris Sinclair

Approved : Paul Vlietstra


	Annual report

	The Annual Report was not present as Gareth was absent and a copy was not present
	

	Election of management committee members 

	No new committee members were elected at this meeting. George raised the issue that under the new rules of the DWA Inc. we are required to give all members 28 days notice of the proposed election of new officers prior to the date of the AGM. Rule 7.1


As this was not given it was decided that this meeting was to constitute notification and all nominations are to be submitted to the secretary no later than 5pm 28th Sept. so that a committee and executives positions may be filled before the coming season.

All existing committee members to remain in their positions until this date.

	

	Other Business 

	Dunedin Windsports Association Incorporated
DWA is now officially registered as an incorporated society. A copy of the rules of incorporation will be distributed electronically to all members and a copy made available at the DAW clubrooms.
New Club Rooms
Paul presented some ideas on new club room design and possible avenues for funding. Now that the DWA is incorporated we are able to apply to charitable trusts for funds as well as the DCC and other local funding bodies.


It was agreed that all members should consider possible design options and submit ideas  to Paul at the Icebreaker event , Sept 30th 2012. Upon election of new officers and committee a decision will be made by the committee on how to progress this further.
Season Events
Paul distributed copies of the CWA events calendar for the coming season and noted the inclusion of the NZ Nationals scheduled for Feb 6-10 2013.

Discussion was had and it was agreed that the following should be set aside for club events:

Sept 29th Icebreaker

Dec 29/30th Aviemore Weekend

Jan 19/20th 2013 Otago Champs

Feb 6 -10th NZ Slalom Nationals
In addition to the above events it was agreed that every third saturday beginning from the Icebreaker event a text will be sent to all members on the thursday preceding advising of a trip to sail at a different location depending upon the forecast conditions. Discussion was held about who would be ultimately responsible for making the location decision and it was agreed that as it was Geoff's idea he would make this decision. 
Clubroom Maintenance
It was noted that the grass at the clubrooms has recently been mowed and George was thanked by all for doing this.  Simon Hall was also thanked for provided some new chairs at the clubrooms and requested that members use the old wooden chairs when wet.

	

	Meeting Concluded
	9.15pm
	

	Next Meeting
	Nominations of committee members , Icebreaker event 30th Sept 2012.
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


